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   SAUGEEN STAMP CLUB 

U Upcoming   Meetings 
=================== 
Saugeen Stamp Club 
   Sat Jan 13 2024

———————————- 
Kincardine Stamp Club 
      Wed January 3

———————————- 
Owen Sound Stamp Club 
      Thurs Jan 11 Zoom
      Wed January 17
————————————- 
Guelph Stamp Club 
      Wed January 3
      Wed January 17 

————————————- 
KW Philatelic Society
      Thurs January 11  
——————————— 
Oxford Zoom Auction
      Fri January 19
____________________

Check with the club    
before going to its    
meeting.    

The Story of a Northern Irish Stamp Collector
Submitted by Bill Findlay

From the Belfast Telegraph (Northern Ireland), 
October 21 2023

“It’s the interest, it’s the collecting, it’s the hunt” for NI stamp 
collector. What began as a schoolboy hobby led to a lifelong 
passion for stamp collector John Proctor.

The Armagh man has amassed countless stamps that are 
carefully displayed in “40 or 50 albums,” he’s a specialist in the 
King’s period — from 1902 to 1952 — and is a fellow of the 
Royal Philatelic Society London and the Portadown Philatelic 
Society secretary.

First things first, is there a lotto-winning stamp out there awaiting 
discovery?
“I’ve never heard of any,” John (76) replies. “It is possible. The 
more you know about your subject, the better you are prepared 
to see something. If I go to London to a stamp exhibition and I 
stop with a dealer, he may have stamps from all over the world, 
but he cannot know everything about everything.

“So if you are what I 
would call a specialist 
GB or Ireland collector, 
you probably know more 
about GB or Ireland than 
he does. So there’s a 
possibility of maybe 
seeing something that 
he has missed. “A 
common thing that 
increases the value 
would be something like 
an error on the stamp in 
the printing. And if you 
can see that, and maybe 
because of the volume 
of material that he’s 
looking through, he 
doesn’t see it, is a 
possibility. But that 
would be a rare 
occurrence — it does 
happen, but it’s
Rare.”

Cont. On page 3
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Message from the President 

VOLUME 26, NO. 12
DECEMBER 2023 

, 

As 2023 comes to a close, it is a  good time to say “Thank you” to each and 
every member for everything they do to make our monthly meetings run 
smoothly -  this includes everything from opening the Church door, setting 
up & taking down tables, running the draws, managing the auction 
(collecting the money & delivering items to their new home). 

It is appreciated— thank you!! 
Our annual social during December was another great example… from the 
treats shared with others and the second consecutive year everyone 
supported to Hanover Salvation Army food bank. Cindy Steadman from the 
Salvation Army was on hand to provide an overview of the increasing need 
within their catchment area. This year there has been a 40% increase in 
demand but a 10% decrease in giving. Every little bit helps families who are 
having a difficult time with a job loss and increasing food & housing 
expenses. The club was able to make a donation of $500.00 to the food 
bank to help with addressing the need plus many 
members provided food items. 

The January and February meetings have been changed to January 13th & 
February 3rd 2024. 

The time for both meetings is 1:00 to 3:00 -  this change in the date & time 
should address the weather and driving conditions after dark. Please check 
your email messages before leaving home in case of meeting cancellation. 

Our annual show location has been confirmed for Saturday May 4th in a 
new location: 

(The Clifford Community Hall— 2 William St., Clifford) 
Time 10:00 to 3:00 P.M. 

We must begin the planning for the show at our January meeting… 
Advertising / lunch counter / frames etc. 
Wishing everyone has (had) a great Christmas with family & friends. 
See you in January. 

I am sad to report that we have lost another long 
time stamp collector and circuit manager with the 
passing of Howie Mason. Many of you will 
remember him..
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      Another Measured Moment (returns next month)

Northern Irish Collector, John Proctor cont. From pg 1.

John, who is a member of the Portadown & District Philatelic Society, 
doesn’t collect stamps in the hopes of financial gain, nor does anyone 
he knows.“It’s the interest, it’s the collecting, it’s the hunt; that’s what’s 
makes it for me,” he says. “I just find it relaxing. I had a fairly intense 
job. So I found when I come home, I could switch off. I could write up 
stamps, I could look forward to what post I had received, if there’s any 
new stamps that I had acquired on eBay in recent times that I would 
need to inspect and write up.

“It’s a switch off from normal life and you just close yourself in and 
concentrate on researching your stamps, finding out information, and 
writing them up and creating another page for your album.”

Times have changed from when John was a boy, in relation to the 
methodology of stamp collecting. “Years ago there would have been a 
large number of dealers in England mainly and they would have 
advertised in newspapers and comics and so on,” he says. “They 
would have posted you stamps, what’s called on approval, and they 
would have sent you stamps and you would have examined them, 
and extracted and paid for whatever you wanted and then returned 
what you didn’t want to them. “They would have done that maybe on 
a monthly basis or something like that. That was then, in recent times 
that has transferred to online. There were numerous dealers in 
London or Manchester and they have all decreased over the years.”

Joke of the Day

Question:  Why can’t you trust an atom?

Answer: Because they make up everything



Saugeen Stamp Club 
Owen Sound Zoom Auctions 
The links to see items  and read the terms and conditions follow below: 
https://stampsmarter.org/AuctionSQL/Auction_Owen_Entry.php?
operation=insert  – Please use this form to enter your individual lots for 
auction 
https://stampsmarter.org/AuctionFiles/Cat_OwenSC.aspx – You may 
view listed items in the current auction on this page.  These will be the 
same scans used during the auction 
https://stampsmarter.org/AuctionFiles/OwenTCs.html – Terms and 
Conditions - please read if you are listing or bidding in the auction 

 

       Royal Oak Stamps 

                      Now dealing only in Philatelic Supplies 
                 Contact John Cortan  Phone: 519-395-5817 

     Email: royaloak@hurontel.on.ca 
   Mail: Box 295, Ripley, ON  N0G 2R0 

Chapter 220, Royal Philatelic        
            Society of Canada          
Chapter 1538, American               
            Philatelic Society             
Chapter 21, Grand River Valley     
                Philatelic Association 

Website:https://www.rpsc.org/
chapters/saugeenstampclub/ 

Club Website:                                
         saugeenstampclub.org 

Meeting: St. Matthew’s                 
      Evangelical Lutheran Church 
      356 9th Street, 
      Hanover, Ontario                     
      Use 11th Avenue Entrance 

Club Officers: 

President: 
              Walt Berry          
            519-887-6999                    
       wsberry@sympatico.ca 

Vice-President: 
              Peter Kritz 
            519-364-4752                    
   pkritz@coldwellbankerpbr.com 

Secretary/Treasurer:  
           Judy Galbraith 
            519-379-5891 
       jgal472001@yahoo.com 

Sales Circuit: 
              Bill Findlay   
            519-369-5689                    
      billfindlay74@gmail.com 

Bulletin Editor: 
              Diane Jarvis,                   
           905-299-5854                     
      laurierlady@gmail.com 

 

Visit our new and improved Webpage for all 
information and past Bulletins 
saugeenstampclub.org 

Please take note of the following:

1. We need a new Coordinator for our Club 
Show in May. This is Ralph’s last year but I 
am sure he will have a list of dealers that he 
can pass on.

2. There will be a special event at our 
January meeting. If you want to know what it 
is you will have to be there.

3. Our January meeting will be Saturday, 
January 13 from 1 – 3 pm. Our February 
meeting will be Saturday, February 3 from 
1 – 3 pm.

4. We are looking for a club logo to submit to 
Canada Post for our May Show 


	Page 1
	Page 2
	Page 3
	Page 4

